No 40 Prins Street 
Johannesburg, 
South Africa. 

Dear, 
My name is Mr.Nhlahla Zulu, the second son of Mr. Lawman Zulu former farm owner and a top opposition member in Zimbabwe polities. 
Please I am actually looking for a person who has got a good experience in hotel management,hospital management,transport management,private school management or any lucrative business overseas, because I can not operate here in South Africa due to security reasons. 
Also my life and that of my senior brother depends on what I am going to tell you now. Well, you may wonder how I got to know you. Please, do not wonder, because I believe it is the work of God that made me to come across your name.
 
I prayed and asked God to help me to get somebody who could help me in this transaction because this money is actually not mine for now. My father mapped it out for his electioneering campaign and for upgrading his farm land before he was killed by the government of Mr. Robert Mugabe. Before he died, he put this money in the basement of our house in a sealed metal box. The amount is {US$19.5} Nineteen million,five hundred thousand United states Dollars. 
When he was killed, I ran away with my brother together with this money to a friend in South Africa , who helped us to deposit this money in a security company since November. So please, I am kindly asking you to assist us transfer this money out of South Africa into your personal account in your country.25% for the total money have been mapped out for your assistance while 5% is for expenses incurred during the transaction. 
I am looking forward to your kind assistance. if you wish to assist me,please reply through this my private e-mail address nhlahlazulu@gmail.com
(God will bless you and your family) 
 
Best Regards 
Mr.Nhlahla Zulu. 
(For the family our heritance)
 
